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Welcome to  
North Grenville Community Church 

Celebrating this week: 

Happy Birthday:     

None this week 

 For First Time Guests:                                                

It is a pleasure to welcome you this morning! Downstairs we have Kids 
Worship for school aged children from 4-12,   and supervised nursery care is 
provided for infants, to preschoolers from 0-4 years (not in school).  
The service is audio is broadcast into the foyer and that area is available for 

little ones who need more room to move. 

 

You will see a table in the centre aisle, with Bibles on it.  These bibles are for 
your use during the service, kindly return them to the table when the service is 
over.  If you do not have a Bible and want one, please contact the Church 

office. 

Today: 
 

Sermon:  Are you living in light of eternity? 

Scripture: Jonah 2 (Page 654) 
 

 

Thank you for choosing to spend Sunday morning with us.   In your 

bulletin you will find a Connect Card.  For those who are visiting with us 

the Connect Card can be used to let us know you were here.  For those 

who consider NGCC their home Church the Connect Card can be used to 

request information, submit a prayer request or connect with the pastoral 

or administrative staff. 

Pastor Thomas will be going to Kingdom Bound this week.  For to make 

an appointment with Pastor Thomas when he returns, please call Susi at 

258-4815 x 100 or office@ngccfm.ca. 

If we missed mentioning your birthday or anniversary, please let us know 

at 258-4815. 

Happy Anniversary:   

Happy belated anniversary to Seth & 

Froeydis Reinhart—July 19th 



This Week, Please Pray For: 
Families: 

 Kevin & Joely, Kyra, MacKenzie Smith & family 

 Charly & Debbie, Lee-Ann Stewart & family 

Pastoral Families: 

 Pastor Thomas & Amy-Beth, Joel, Julia, Macy Eng 

 Pastor Elizabeth Stewart 

 Our Official Board Families 

Overseas Missionaries: 

Rev. David & Jennifer Wright (Niger) 

Rev. Dean & Stephanie Babcock (Malawi) 

Rev. Sok Em (Cambodia) 

Rev. Debbie Hogeboom (Kenya) 

The prayer chain can be initiated by calling the Church at   613-258-4815 x 100.  

The prayer team meets at  the Church on Tuesdays at 11 AM. 

Prayer Requests: 

 The Kerith Debt Freedom Centre as it ministers to our community.  Please pray 

for our coaches as well as the clients they serve. 

 That God would continue to provide for the needs of the Church.    

 Those who struggle with addictions and their families. 

 Those in our Church family, and community that struggle with health issues, 

especially our seniors.   

 Pray that Brenda Leach physio treatment would be effective in reducing pain. 

 Those who are battling cancer;  Audrey Moden’s brother Peter, Cathy 

MacDonald, 14 year old Tanner, and Trudy Arnaud’s sister Barbara, May 

Louise’s daughter Marcie,   

 The upcoming Kingdom Bound trip.  Please pray for safe travels and that God 

would meet each of the youth in a personal way.   

 Those in Ottawa and Gatineau affected by the flooding. 

 Praise that Eileen Mahoney is home from hospital.  Please pray for continued 

healing and strength as she continues to recover .  Praise that she is getting 

stronger 

 Please pray that Linda Moore’s doctors will be able to develop a method to do 

the needed knee surgery that will not result in a lifetime of pain for Linda. 

 Praise that General Conference 2017 was well received by the pastors and 

delegates who attended.  Please pray for wisdom to use what we learned at 

conference in our local Church.  Please also pray for our new bishop Rev. Cliff 

Fletcher as he adjust to his new role. 

“Prayer does not fit 

us for the greater 

work; prayer is the 

greater work.”   

Oswald Chambers 



July Bible Memory Verse 
 

Pastor Liz is continuing with a monthly bible memory verse for the 

whole congregation, not just the kids.    

 

Kids/Teens/Adults: 
 

And the peace of God, which transcends all understanding, will guard 

your hearts and your minds in Christ Jesus. Philippians 4:7 (NIV) 

The Kingdom Heroes Vacation Bible 

Camp was a great success! We could not 

have done it with out the help of some 

very special people. 

Thanks to Audrey and Phyllis who were 

there exactly when we needed an extra 

set of hands. Thanks to our tasty snack 

providers, June, Pastor Liz, Denyse, Lia 

and Florence. The kids really looked 

forward to snack time. Thanks to our 

teen helpers, Hope and Justus, you guys where awesome. Thanks to 

Pastor Thomas & Amy-Beth for leading the music, teaching and 

coordinating snacks. Thanks to Pastor Liz for overseeing the VBC and 

writing a daily puppet show for the kids. Thanks also to Sam for 

organizing the games and being OK with anything we asked him to do. 

Thanks to everyone who donated supplies for the VBC from fans and 

volleyball nets, dress up clothes and endless rolls of painters tape and 

other supplies. 

And finally, thank you to everyone who prayed for the VBC. We had an 

opportunity to share the love of Jesus with a great bunch of kids. 

Lookin' forward to next year!  

Psssst! You can follow the Church on Facebook at www.facebook.com/

ngccfm.  Get the digital bulletin by signing up on the contact form on 

the Church website at www.ngccfm.ca/connect or via the Church app 

available in the iTunes App Store or Google Play. 



 
What’s happening at Church this week? 

 

Tonight—Prayer & Communion 6 PM at the van Noppen’s 

Tuesday—Prayer 11AM @ Church 

Wednesday—Youth leave for Kingdom Bound 

 

Tithe.ly is something that we are trying out for the summer to make it easier 

to donate to the Church while on vacation.  You can text the word  “Give” to 

587-316-9092 or use the free Tithe.ly app that is found in the Apple App Store 

or Google Play, or donate via the Church website at www.ngccfm.ca.  We will 

still continue to gratefully receive donations made via online banking, Canada 

Helps, the PAR Program and of course in the offering plate on Sunday 

morning.  If you have any questions about your options, please see Susi. 

https://tithe.ly/give_new/www/#/tithely/give-one-time/106227


Library Corner 
 

Enjoy an audio book while travelling or a novel when you reach your 
destination.   Check out the Church Library at the back of the Sanctuary.   

 If you have Christian books that you no longer read, they would be helpful 
to the Christian Salvage Mission.  For more information please see Debbie 

Stewart. 

 
 

Sunday August 6th following the 
service at Riverside Park in Kemptville. 

 

Bring your lawn chair and your 
lunch, if you have a Frisbee or a ball 

bring those along too. 
 

Starting at about 12:30 PM, come 
when you can, leave when you must. 

 
Everyone welcome! 

 
 

Sunday Night Prayer and 
Communion 

 

Sunday July 23rd at 6 PM 

Sunday August 13th at 6 PM 

Sunday September 24th at 6 PM 

 
At the home of Dave & Rebecca 

van Noppen 
2145 Crowder Rd in Mountain 

 
Google Map link: https://goo.gl/

maps/YCajr29V8G52 
  

https://goo.gl/maps/YCajr29V8G52
https://goo.gl/maps/YCajr29V8G52
https://goo.gl/maps/YCajr29V8G52


Our Mission: 

To be a loving and healthy community, reaching others by 
knowing, loving and serving God. 

 

Our Vision: 

To live and love like Jesus (with Jesus) 

2659 Concession Road,  PO Box 1685, Kemptville, ON   K0G 1J0                                                                 

Tel:  613.258.4815      Fax: 613.258.0434      Email: office@ngccfm.ca        

Web: www.ngccfm.ca ~ Twitter: @NGCCFM ~ Facebook: /ngccfm 

Staff   

Rev. Thomas Eng Pastor pastor@ngccfm.ca 

Rev. Elizabeth Stewart Associate Pastor youth@ngccfm.ca 

Froeydis Reinhart Treasurer treasurer@ngccfm.ca 

Susan Hoftyzer Administrative Assistant office@ngccfm.ca 

Sam Wilkinson 

Assistant Kids Summer 

Program Director sam@ngccfm.ca 

Official Board Members 

Louis Bergeron Linda Moore 

Joanne Berndt Christine Power 

Rosalind Giffen Froeydis Reinhart—Treasurer 

Joe Kupecz Florence Rogers 

Colin Moden Lia Wall 

Kidz Worship & 

Nursery 

Pastor Liz/Sam 

Stuart Hoftyzer 

Financial 

Tellers 

Cora Bryant  

Donna Seguin 

Serving This Week in: 

Kidz Worship & 

Nursery 

Kids Worship is 
upstairs.  Linda S. 

in Nursery. 

Financial 

Tellers 

Audrey Moden 

Charly Stewart 

Serving Next Week in: 


